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American Legion Post 122


Prattville, Alabama    tel. 334-361-0076

Commanders Comments

[image: image2.wmf]ATTENTION, ATTENTION, ATTENITON: The “Early Bird” Fish Fry has been rescheduled from 22 September to 29 September 2001 because of a conflict in schedule.  Your 2002 Membership must be renewed before this date to qualify for the "Early Bird" Stamp.  The “Early Bird” stamp qualifies post members to eat FREE and a small donation of $2.00 per plate for all others.  Stop by the post for details or call 361-0076.

Post Renovation:  The first phase of the post renovation was completed on 12 Aug 2001.  I wish to give a special thanks to Ralph Hamrick, Turkey  & Carolyn Taylor, Mark & Earlene Miller, Joe Spitzer, Andy Lane, Henry & Dot Warnock for all the work they did during the renovation.   A special thanks to Robert Silas for his donation of material and time to complete other projects, like the back steps and the new bulletin board in the canteen area. So come out and tells us what you think.
Steak Night: Remember every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month is steak nights.  For only $8.00, you get a 10oz rib eye steak cooked to perfection, baked potatoes, salad and Texas toast.  Volunteers are still needed to cook, serve, and cleanup. A sign up sheet is posted if you want to volunteer your services.

Sunday Morning Breakfast: Breakfast will once again start on the first Sunday in October 2001 from 10 am until 1 pm.  Breakfast will consist of eggs (any style), hash browns, biscuit and gravy, fresh tomatoes, hot cakes, bacon, sausage, and toast. Cost will be $5.00 a plate.  Volunteers are desperately needed.  A sign up sheet will be posted with dates requiring help. 

 “Karaoke Night”  Members, you have asked for it and here it is.  “Karaoke Night” will be on 14 September starting at 7 pm until ???  with the infamous C& M Enterprise.  A night of fun filled entertainment, so come out with your singing talents.   Prizes will be awarded to the best entertainers.  Costumes are also welcome for you ELVIS impersonators.

 Remember our general membership meetings are held on the second Tuesday of the month at 7 pm.  We encourage everyone to attend.  Hope to see you at the next one. 

I solicit you help in everyway to make this post a family oriented environment.  If you have any ideas please let me know or leave me a message at the post.
Adjutant’s Comments

Information is still needed to complete the data required by the ABC Board.  The following information is needed for all members; date of birth, home address, work and home phone numbers, occupation, and place of employment.  If you haven’t already updated your information, please do so as soon as possible.  You can call it in, or email me at alpost122@aol.com. 

The 2002 Membership Drive is still underway.  Get your “Early Bird” stamp before 29 September 2001.

S.A.L. Comments:


The S.A.L. meets every other month, the 2nd Tuesday at 6:00 p.m.  Our next meeting is Sep 11, 2001.  Come on out and join us.


If you’re a Legionnaire at Post 122, you’re eligible to join S.A.L. for only $5.00 a year.  For more information, contact Andy Lane or Gene Harper at the Post. 


S.A.L. is hosting a raffle.  Grand prize is a Magnavox TV and Philips VCR and 2nd prize is a Brinkman smoker/grill.  Drawing will be held 29 Sept 01 and you do not have to be present to win.  Tickets are $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00 and you can contact the Post for tickets.

Ladies Auxiliary Comments:

The American Legion Aux and the VFW will be having a yard sale on October 6, 2001.  All donations can be dropped at Post 122 for pricing.  We appreciate your contributions.  Our Auxiliary meetings are held on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 7:00 p.m.  Please make plans to join us.
Bulletin Board:


Recycling:  We continue to recycle aluminum cans and solicit your donations.  Donations can be dropped off at the American Legion.
Ballroom Rental:  Did you know that you could rent the Ballroom at the American Legion Post?  Yes, you can--for only $25.00 for members and $100.00 for non-members.  So, if you’re planning a get-together of any kind and need a place to hold it, contact the Canteen Manager at 361-0076 for more information.

	september 2001

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	
	
	
	1

1pm Electronic Dart Tourney

	2
	3

Labor Day

(note 1)


	4

6pm E-Board
	5

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	6

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	7

5-8pm Steak Nite
	8

1pm Shuffleboard Tourney

	9
	10
	11

-6p, SAL Mtg

-7pm General Membership Mtg
	12

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	13

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo


	14

7pm Karaoke
	15

-Golf (note 2) - -1pm Domino Tourney

	16
	17
	18

7pm DAV Mtg
	19

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	20

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	21
5-8pm Steak Nite


	22

1pm Pool Tourney

	23
	24
	25

7pm Auxiliary Membership Mtg
	26

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	27

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	28
	29

1pm Card (Spades) Tourney

	30

1pm Tournament Playoffs
	
	
	
	
	
	


Tourney Rules:

1. Entry fee $5.00 per date.

2. 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place payoffs.

NOTES: 

1. Bar-b-que “fixins” 12pm-???

2. Contact the Post at 361-0076 for information on tee-times and to sign up.

New Canteen “Social” Hours:

Weekdays: 11am-1pm and 4pm-8pm

Saturday:  9am-5pm

Sunday:  9am-5pm  (Selected  Beverages)















